COMMUNICATION

Each child has a communication pocket for notices, invoices, excursion notes etc hanging on the wall near the sign-in roll. Please read these. Other information will be forwarded via email. Feel free to contact us by phone **82961035** or email dl.3698.leaders@schools.sa.edu.au

We aim to keep the lines of communication open by keeping you up to date and informed. Information regarding the curriculum, current happenings, fundraising and other community events are included in the regular newsletter emailed to you, displayed on the Community Information Board or on the whiteboards as you enter kindergarten.